
 

 

 

 

Friends of Bicton School 

 

 

Dear all at Bicton CE Primary School & Nursery, 

I would like to introduce myself to you all, my name is Rachel and I am the new Chair of FOBS 

(Friends of Bicton School). I have two children at the school, Luca who is Year 3 in Class 3 and 

Adison who is Year 5 in Class 4. I work in the school kitchen as a Kitchen Assistant and also volunteer 

two afternoons a week in Class 1. 

I have volunteered to be a part of FOBS to help raise money for our school, for our children. I am 

looking forward to the year ahead, coming up with some great money raising ideas with the 

wonderful FOBS Committee, Mrs Johnson and everyone who is a part of Bicton CE Primary School & 

Nursery. 

One crucial part of FOBS and Bicton CE Primary School & Nursery, is us all coming together to help in 

any way we can, however big or small. We will always need YOUR help and support. 

Please see our 10 Reasons Why we need you! This will hopefully tell you a little bit more about FOBS 

and why your help is so important to us and the school. 

If you would like to offer your support in anyway, we have a contact sheet on the desk in reception, 

please leave your details so that we are able to contact you.  

Also if you have any queries about FOBS I am always at the school at drop off, pick up times or 

please feel free to ask reception for my telephone number. 

 

Thank you for your time and your support now and in the future. 

 

Kind regards 

Rachel & FOBS 


